
Dear Third Grade Families,

We are so excited about your child attending Barbara Hawkins Elementary School for the 
2023-2024 school year.  Please make sure your child has the following school supplies 
ready for the first day of school on August 17, 2023.  We look forward to meeting your 
child and giving them the best start to school. 

☐ Backpack (No Wheels)

☐ Reusable water bottle

☐ One pair of headphones (NO 
WIRELESS)

☐ Pencil box

☐ Two boxes of 24 sharpened 
No. 2 pencils (No Lead Pencils)

☐ Personal pencil sharpener with 
cover

☐ Four large pink erasers

☐ Two boxes of 12 colored pencils

☐ Two boxes of 4 dry erase 
markers

☐ Two packs of white index cards

☐ One pair of safety scissors

☐ Six glue sticks

☐ Two 1-inch binders with a clear 
cover

☐ Six wide-ruled composition 
notebooks

☐ Six plastic folders (yellow, green, 
red, blue, black) 

☐ Four pack of loose leaf, 
wide-ruled paper

☐ One box of tissue

☐ Two bottles of hand sanitizer

☐ One container of Lysol® 
Disinfecting Wipes

☐ One box of zip loc gallon 
storage bags

☐ 1 pack of 4 yellow highlighters




